
Welcome New and Current Members! 

 

We want to take this time to welcome you to our club and let you 

know some of the benefits of being a member. Our club is totally 

run by volunteers. 

 

Member benefits include voting for board members: individual memberships have one vote, and family 

memberships have two votes. Members also receive first chance for enrolling in class, within a timely 

manner, and receive a $10 discount for classes. 

 

The club has three meetings a year, April, August, and November.  These will be scheduled and 

announced on our Facebook page, website, and an email will be sent to the members.  The November 

meeting is where officers are voted for.  Any member can be nominated for a position on the board. 

Nominations are taken approximately in Sept-Oct prior to the vote.  Voting is done electronically to make 

it easier for our members. 

 

Because our club is run entirely by members, we need your help to be successful.  There are several ways 

you can volunteer and get involved in the club.  

 After you have completed a few classes, please consider being a helper/teacher.  We can line 

you up with an experienced instructor who has been doing it for a while. Instructors earn Agility Bucks 

that can be used towards future classes as well as punch cards for the Post Advanced class. Income from 

classes is what keeps our club going and is our main revenue source. 

Another way you can help is volunteering at our annual agility trial in June. Before the trial 

begins, we need help loading equipment into the trailer and moving it to the trial site. Once at the site 

we unload the trailer and set up a 100 by 100-foot ring for the dogs to run in. During the trial we have 

several volunteer positions that need to be filled: course builders, timers, scribes, leash runners, bar 

setters, and scribe sheet runners. We also ask for donations of food as well as people to serve the food 

during the trial.  After the trial, the ring must be taken down and equipment loaded back into the trailer. 

Periodically the equipment and training center needs a deep cleaning.                                                                                 

 

We have a suggestion box at the center and we encourage you to voice any concerns/suggestions you 

may have and place them in the locked box.  The board will address them to the best of our ability. 

Email: actionagilityminot@gmail.com 

Phone: (701) 852-4722 

Website: actionagility.com 

mailto:actionagilityminot@gmail.com


Membership Application:  New____ Renewal____ 

 

(Please Print) Name: 

__________________________________________ 

Address: 

____________________________________________State: ______Zip_________ 

Phone: Home__________________Cell_________________work_____________ 

E-Mail: ____________________________________________________________ 

Breed(s) of Dog(s)____________________________________________________ 

Name(s) of Dog(s)____________________________________________________ 

Interest: Agility Obedience Puppy class Other    Have you participated in any 

canine performance events with your dog(s): yes/no If so what type of events? 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Annual dues included: Individual: $35_____________Family: $40______________ 

              

Certificate of Applicant(s) I (we) hereby apply for membership in Action Agility 

Dog Training Club and agree to abide by the constitution and by-laws of the club. 

Signature(s):________________________________________________________  

Date:_____________________ 

Permission to publish the following in the membership directory: 

Home Address______Home Phone______Cell Phone______Work phone______             

Email Address________   

Mail Completed form along with payment to: 

 Action Agility 

 C/O Kristi Fredriksen 

 5300 19th Ave NW 

Minot, ND 58703 


